
In Year 1 this half term the children have been working very hard. In 

Geography, we have been learning about the seven continents and the five 

oceans. The children have worked hard to identify these on their maps and 

label them in their books.  

In History the children have been looking at changes within living memory. 

They began by learning about the stages of their lives, from a baby to a child. 

We then looked at the different toys they have played with at different stages 

of their lives.  

In Science we have been learning about the four seasons. We have now started 

a new topic and are beginning to look at trees and plants. We will be 

investigating the different types of trees and plants around the school.  

In Maths, we have been exploring numbers to ten. We used manipulatives to 

add and subtract using a part-whole model. We have now moved on to look at 

shape. We learnt about the properties of 3D and 2D shapes and enjoyed 

practising using this language through lots of practical activities.  

In English we have been learning about poetry and the different features of a 

poem. We have exploring lots of different adjectives and then picked a few to 

describe ourselves. We then used these adjectives in our poems.  

 

 

 





 


